LEGAL NOTICE
COMPLETION OF
2020 FINAL ASSESSMENT ROLL

Notice is hereby given that the 2020 Final Assessment Roll for the City of
North Tonawanda, New York has been completed and verified pursuant to
Section 516 of the Real Property Tax Law and is on file in the office of the
City Assessor where it is open for public inspection as provided by law.
However; this year due to the Covid 19, you will have to make an
appointment until further notice. A copy will be in the North Tonawanda
Library when it opens to the public. Final Roll is also online:
www.niagaracounty.com/realproperty and www.northtonawanda.org
Under the following departments: City/Clerk Treasurer’s Department

and the Assessor’s Department.

Barbara W. Klenke
City Assessor July 1, 2020



